October Newsletter 6th Grade
Raul Yzaguirre School for Success
School Hours/Horas de escuela: 8:00 am - 4:00 pm
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Parents!  We are getting ready to go to the Texas Renaissance Festival again!  Please look for the permission slip your child will bring home.  This year, there will be a small fee of $15 associated with the trip to cover the costs of tickets and transportation.  We will be riding on state-of-the-art, tour-style buses, with good air conditioning and heat, from a company that specializes in student tours and makes safety their number one priority!  All permission slips and money are due to the school by October 21st.  We also still need more chaperones, so if you can join us on November 1st, please make sure you stop by the front desk to complete a volunteer (VIPS) background check form.  We need this form updated, even if you were a chaperone last year.  Please let us know if you have any questions.

STAAR Dates
Math: May 8th
Reading: May 9th
Reading Homework:
Students need to be reading a book for at least 30 minutes a day. When students finish their library book, they need to go to the library and get another book. 
Students then take an online quiz over their selected book and earn points that they can use to buy prizes from our school store. Students will also get a grade once a month for the quizzes that they take. 
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